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School starts at 8:55am 

(Nursery 8.45am and 12.15pm), 

gates will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

 

Children should not be on the 

school grounds before 8:30am 

under any circumstances.  

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear  Parents/Carers, 

 

Adverse weather  

Thank you for your understanding yesterday when it was decided to close the school 
due to the adverse weather. The weather will remain very cold next week, please en-
sure your child/ren wears a warm coat, hat gloves and scarves.  

World Book Day 

As the school was closed yesterday, unfortunately we also had to postpone the World 
Book Day, another date will be arranged asap. 

Church Bulletin 
Please see the attachment for this week’s Church Bulletin. 
 
Year 6 PGL Residential Trip  
Many thanks to all the parents who have paid the outstanding balance for the PGL trip 
in June.  As the school was closed yesterday the full payment must be made by the 5th 
March.   
 

Children arriving late for school  

Can we please remind you that all children who arrive late in the morning, afternoon or 

during the day MUST sign in at the main reception office (KS2 building) and report to 

Mrs O’Sullivan the Attendance Officer.  Please do not go to the KS1 office. 

Request for login for the website 

Could we please request that if you need advice regarding the booking of parents even-

ing meetings,  please contact the office via office@olopprimary.co.uk or call 01628 

661886 after 9:30am only.  

Driving onto school grounds 

Can we please remind you that parents must not park in the school grounds when pick-

ing their children up  from school or afterschool clubs. Please park outside the school. 

The car park is for staff only. 

 

Pupil of the Week, Star of The week and Attendance information will be sent out on 

Monday. 

We  look forward to seeing the children Monday 5th March. 

Have a safe and enjoyable weekend. 

God bless 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J O’Keeffe  

Headteacher  

Faith does not make things easy, 

it makes them possible 

Luke 1.37 

 



Holy Redeemer Parish Wexham Road, Slough, 

West Berkshire, SL2 5QR  

Sunday – 9am and 11am  

Holy Family Catholic Parish  226 Trelawney Avenue, 

Langley, Slough, SL3 7UD  

Saturday – 5:30pm Sunday – 9:30am, 11:15am 

and 6:30pm 

Our Lady of Peace The Presbytery Lower Britwell Road, 

Slough, SL2 2NL  

Saturday – 6pm (Vigil Mass) Sunday – 9:45am  

St Andrew's Shared Church Washington Drive, Slough, 

SL1 5RE  

Sunday – 11.30am  

St Anthony’s RC Church Farnham Road, Slough, 

SL2 3AE  

Saturday – 6pm Sunday – 10:30am  

St Ethelbert’s Catholic Church  Wellington Street, Slough, 

Berkshire, SL1 1XU  

Saturday – 9.30am Sunday – 9am, 11am and 
6:30pm  

Local Parishes Mass Times 

5/03/2018 Parent Consultation Meetings Nursery EYFS KS1 KS2 (Y3 and Y4) 

8/03/2018 Parent Consultation  Meetings  KS2 upper (Y5 and Y6) 

12/03/2018 Parent Consultation Meetings KS2 Upper (Y5 and Y6) 

15/03/2018 Parent Consultation Meetings EYFS KS1 KS2  (Y3 and Y4) 

Useful Dates for Your Diary—2018 


